## **Child Internet Safety Action Plan**



Under children and families, the SNP made the following manifesto commitment:

We will refresh our internet safety action plan, linking it to our strategy on digital participation, so that appropriate frameworks of training, support and information are in place for professionals and families, including children and young people Children and young people are able to enjoy the internet, show resilience and take advantage of the opportunities it has to offer

